
 

  

 

BOOK DRIVE 
FOR HOPE: 

HELPING ORPHANS PURSUE EDUCATION 

March 12th – March 23rd 
St. James School, Red Bank NJ  07701 

Please help us give the gift of reading by donating your gently used 
books (appropriate for ages 7-19).  Donation bins will be located in the 
school foyer from Monday, March 12th through Friday, March 23rd, 2012.  

Contact Matt Rusch in 8-B with any questions. 
 

HOPE is a school in Kenya that helps provide children who have AIDs or 
have been orphaned by a parent who has died of AIDs pursue an 

education.  The Rose Annmarie Rusch Foundation, Inc. is proud to 
sponsor this book drive for HOPE. 

 
We hope you will help support us in memory of Rose. 

 
 

 


